
Thank You! 

A big thank you to everyone who attended the annual Quiz Night on 2nd March. The event was a 

huge success, selling out 3 weeks before. Those who managed to get a ticket squeezed into the 

STEM centre and enjoyed a fun night stretching their minds to answer a wide variety of questions, 

accompanied by delicious and plentiful food prepared by Punjabi Gourmet.  As well as it being a 

most enjoyable evening, we raised almost £3,000 for the school, so thank you to everyone for your 

continued support.  

If you couldn’t make it to the WBGS Quiz, or fancy having another go, then Watford Girls Grammar 

School Parents Association are holding their Big Quiz on Saturday 27th April at 7pm in WGGS main 

school hall. To book a ticket email wggspa@gmail.com. See details on the attached flyer. 

 

 

Summer Ball – Friday 21st June, Hunton Park Hotel 

Our last big fundraising event this year will be the WBGS Summer Ball – a black tie dinner and dance 

held at Hunton Park on Friday 21st June. This bi-annual event is a great opportunity to get some 

friends together and celebrate the end of the school year in a beautiful setting. Tickets are now on 

sale at www.friendsofwbgs.org or via the flyer that was emailed earlier this week. 

Ticket price which includes a welcome drink, 3 course sit-down dinner plus music and dancing is £60 

if you take advantage of the Early Bird Discount and book before 24th May.  

If you have any questions, or would like to make a group booking, then please email Amanda at 

info@friendsofwbgs.org 
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Baking Master Class 

We are also pleased to announce that we will be holding another of our Baking Masterclasses next 

term. This will be on Shortcrust Pastry when participants will make a Lemon Tart.  The class will take 

place on Wednesday 5th June from 6-8.30pm. There are only 12 places available, so be sure to book 

quickly to avoid disappointment. Booking will open next week via www.friendsofwbgs.org 

Our thanks to Mrs Zachariah for continuing to hold these classes. 

 

Family Draw 

The winner of this terms’ Family Draw is number 40 - John O’Sullivan. 

The Family Draw is another way in which the FoS raise money for resources for the school, 

particularly the different clubs and societies on offer. For the cost of £25 per year, as well as helping 

to support these activities, you could be in with a chance of winning a cash prize. One number is 

drawn each term and the holder of that number wins a cash prize! If you are not already entered 

into the draw and would like to join, or want more information email info@friendsofwbgs.org 

 

As always, all information on Friends of School activities and events can be found on our website 

www.friendsofwbgs.org 

 

Thank you to everyone who has supported our activities be it attending events, or helping out at 

recent concerts and parents’ evenings, your on-going support is very much appreciated and helps 

raise valuable funds for our boys. We wish you all a happy and relaxing Easter break.  
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